
Committee Assignments - C4  V

COMMISSION MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission  
FROM: Commissioner Ricky Arriola  
DATE: November  16, 2022
 

SUBJECT: REFERRAL TO THE LAND USE AND SUSTAINABILITY COMMITTEE TO
DISCUSS INCREASING ALLOWABLE FLOOR AREA RATIO FOR
WORKFORCE HOUSING. 

ANALYSIS
Housing costs in Miami Beach and South Florida have become unaffordable as our housing
inventory has not kept up with increased demand and the rising cost of living. Moreover, many of
our affordable housing units need rehabilitation and should be brought up to the modern
standards sought out by the market.

I am asking the Land Use and Sustainability Committee to discuss increasing the allowable floor
area ratio in certain areas of the City for the benefit of workforce housing. As City leaders, we
must work to improve the condition of current workforce housing units and incentivize the
creation of new workforce housing units to have supply better meet demand. This issue of the
rising cost of housing has been discussed at many Commission meetings, but it is past due for
us to come up with real solutions and not just talk about the problem. 

SUPPORTING SURVEY DATA
N/A

FINANCIAL INFORMATION
N/A

Applicable Area
Citywide

Is this a "Residents Right
to Know" item, pursuant to
City Code Section 2-14?

 Does this item utilize G.O.
Bond Funds?

Yes  No  

Strategic Connection
Mobility - Increase housing options for current and future residents.
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Legislative Tracking
Commissioner Ricky Arriola
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